
Subud PDX General mtg - Nov 18th, 2018. 

 

Thank you Vien for your efforts in taking the following notes.  

 

o Minutes were approved for the previous meeting. 

 

o Treasury Report: Nothing to add to the treasurer's report this month. A full 

treasurer's report will be happening at the next business meeting January 13th 

by Morris 

 

o The Pacific Northwest bill for our property insurance is due and will be taken 

care of by Yasmina Ross. Whether this is a 6 months or an annual bill will be 

inquired into. 

 

o Rental report, Nirel, rental income is up this month. Insurance bids are being 

looked into for a new carrier. 

 

o House maintenance. Samuel and Agatha czuba are looking into and taking care 

of winterizing the house. 

 

o Gardening report, Vien will be taking care of the leaves. 

 

o How to keep the Portland and the national directory up-to-date was discussed. 

The helpers and especially helpers in committee will continue to help keep 

these online documents up to date, and the annual directory check-up and 

census will continue.  Personal information published will not be sold and 

generally vetted as to who will receive it 

 

o Income for Susila Dharma from the silent auction and snack table at Menucha 

was quite successful and netted $1,123. 

 

o We voted and settled on an interim animal policy for all using the Subud house. 

Deciding that dogs will not be left unattended in the kitchen lobby area during 

latihan.  

• This does not affect service dogs 

• They may be left on the back porch, and perhaps some comfort items will be 

there for them. 

• A consensus meeting was planned, to determine what would be the best policy 

in more detail to consider  everyone's feelings. A specific date was not set. 

 

o Vien has volunteered to help nirel organize and clean the basement. 



 

o Olav Smith and family, Subud members, are homeless from the paradise fires 

in California. There is a go fund me page on Facebook and an email will be 

sent out asking for donations to Subud members. 

 

o Food donations are being accepted for another afternoon drive to support the 

homeless this coming Tuesday, 2 to 5 p.m. at the Subud house. 

 

o Agatha and Samuel czuba will be gone December 18th to the 28th and 

members will have to fend for themselves for coffee. 

 

o Our next sharing circle is December 9th and our next business meeting is 

January 13th. 

 

Thanks to all who attended for a pleasant and respectful meeting. 

 

Peace,  V 

--  
 


